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 Newsletter

Flenniken Library 

 News
The Include Me Program is

hosting a free book study for
students in 4th - 8th grade in

Pennsylvania.
The book study will begin on

March 17th, 2021 and run
every Wednesday from

6:00pm to 7:00pm until May
19th, 2021. Discussions will

be held via Google
Classroom and Google Meet.  

Students can register for
sessions at this website:

www.includemepa.org

Reminder
Due to COVID-19 All patrons must wear a mask when entering

the library (covering your nose and mouth).
 



February  2021 Issue  2

With your library card,
you will be able to
stream 5 items per

month. From CDs, DVDs,
Audio Books and more!

Check it out!

 With Your Library Card

Every week, Miss Norma
does Story Time!  

Don't Miss It

 Miss Grace does Craft-Take-and-Makes; those bags are
here at the Library for pickup. 

Their videos can be found on our Facebook page!

With your library card,
you will be able to use
the site, free! Come on

in and give it a go!
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Check out the Beanstack
app! You can set reading
goals and join challenges

or simply do activities. 
 Create an account and

link up with us!

Join Us

Follow Us on Social Media
Flenniken Public Library

The 2021 Writers Contest
opened January 4,  and the
deadline to enter is March

31, 2021. Please visit
writeonkids.org  for entry
forms, rules, and literacy

activity packets.

If you missed it, we have cats! 
On the right is Jane Austen and

the left is Harriet Beecher
Stowe.

They love to play, sleep, and
beg for everyone's food.


